
CLASSROOM FAQ 

How will classrooms be set up to comply with the recommended 3 feet of distancing? 

To the extent possible, student chairs/desks will be arranged to accommodate a minimum 
of 3 feet of distancing. In addition, other mitigation strategies will be used including mask 
wearing and frequent handwashing.  

Will all the desks in a classroom be faced in the same direction? 

Our classroom spaces vary widely in size and shape.  Some have traditional desks, and 
some have tables.   Our teachers, staff and principals are creatively configuring their spaces 
to make the environment as safe as possible.  There are times when facing the same 
direction does not allow for the greatest amount of spacing.   

Will P.E. classes occur outside? 

To the extent possible, staff are encouraged to hold athletic activities during the school day 
outdoors as the weather permits. . 

Will students share supplies? 

Sharing of supplies will be limited. As always, student will be encouraged to do frequent 
handwashing or sanitizing. 

Can students drink water or eat snacks in class? 

Eating snacks or drinking from a water bottle is at the discretion of the school and teacher. If 
allowed, students would need to take a bite or sip and then replace their masks 
immediately. 

Are specialists, substitutes and maintenance employees going to be moving from 
school to school? 

Some staff members will be moving between buildings. All staff are required to wear masks 
and exercise 6 feet of distance from students, when possible. 

 


